
30/07/2024 -
DELAYS DUE TO HEAVY FOG 
IMPACTING TERMINAL OPERATIONS  

Please be advised that drivers today are 
experiencing lengthy turnaround times 
across all three Melbourne wharves, 

due to the heavy fog, which has caused the 
terminals to cease operations. 

The terminals cancelled time zones from 5 AM 
to 9 AM inclusive and have opened once safe.

If you have any questions or concerns,  
please do not hesitate to contact our friendly  
Tomax staff on 1300 186 629. Thank you.
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